
December 21, 2017

Season’s Greetings!

It has been a pleasure to represent you and all the residents of the 44th Assembly District this year. I am
 so grateful to have been given the opportunity by the voters of our district to be your voice in Albany.

I look forward to 2018 so that we can continue the hard work of making sure we protect all the residents
 of Borough Park, Flatbush, Kensington, Midwood, Park Slope, Victorian Flatbush, and Windsor Terrace
 — and that we get the necessary resources for our schools, subways and buses, and hospitals.

I hope this holiday season brings you and yours great joy and rest. If you are celebrating, I hope you had a
 Happy Hanukkah, have a Merry Christmas and Happy Kwanzaa — and may we all have a peaceful and
 joyous New Year.

Happy Holidays,

Assemblymember Robert Carroll

P.S. My office will be closed Monday December 25th - Monday January 1st.  We will return on Tuesday,
 January 2nd.  If you have a constituent concern, please reach out to me using the contact information
 below and my office will respond as soon as possible. 



 

BROOKLYN DISTRICT OFFICE

 416 Seventh Avenue

Brooklyn, NY 11215

718-788-7221

 

ALBANY OFFICE

LOB 429

Albany, NY 12248

518-455-5377

carrollr@nyassembly.gov
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